
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5 June 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 8 Parent/Carer Evening – Thursday 21 June 2018 

 

I write to invite you to attend this important evening in our school calendar, where you 

will have the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress with their teachers.   

 

New - How can you best support your child at home? 

Alongside the usual meeting with teachers, we will offer workshops to explore how you 

can support your child’s development of numeracy and literacy at home.  These will 

be 15 minutes each and can be booked throughout the evening to fit in with other 

appointments.  The sessions will help us to form stronger links between school and 

home, providing better support for students and we therefore strongly encourage you to 

book.  

 

We ask you to make appointments using our new online Parents' Evening booking 

system and attach a guidance sheet for booking appointments through the new system. 

If you are unable to use the online booking facility, please call 01275 373737 and we will 

make the bookings with you over the phone.  Alternatively, you can email slots when 

you will be available to school@skdrive.org and we will confirm bookings with you by 

return. 

 

Mrs Ball, Head of Year 8, will be available during the evening to discuss your child’s 

personal development and wider contribution to St Katherine’s School.  Mr Francis-Black 

will be available throughout the evening to assist in interpreting and explaining the new 

assessment system. 

 

We look forward to seeing on the evening of 21 June 2018. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Justin Humphreys 

Head of School 

 

https://stkaths.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
https://stkaths.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1tll2_rtByTF9SeDC4kB5E64sZjhzOpWA
mailto:school@skdrive.org

